L ¥ John Fairchild's

offers

TENNIS
at
Landsdale Primary School

Commencing: 3%° MAY

Day: Wednesday

Time: 7:45 - 8:30 am
Duration: 7 Weeks
Fee: $80

Where: Tennis Courts

Enrolment forms will be available from
the office.

Enquiries 0412124338

TENNIS EDGE




TENNIS COACHING

A tennis coaching programme will be coordinated by John Fairchild from Tennis Edge at
Landsdale Primary School before school over a seven week period. Students from pre-primary to
year six are invited to participate. The details are as follows:

Time: 7.45am — 8.30am

Day: Wednesday

Commencing: Wednesday 3™ MAY

Conéluding: Wednesday 14" JUNE

Course Duration: 7 weeks

Where: Tennis Courts Landsdale Primary School
Cost: $80

*Nb: Cheques need to be made payable to John Fairchild

Please Note: Students who do not have a racquet of their own can make special arrangements to
borrow one from the school for each of the sessions.

In the event of inclement weather, Tennis Edge will send a text message to advise of the
cancellation to your mobile phone. The class will then be extended for a further week. Friday
mornings may also be used as a backup day if required.

D A e S L S L S S A Gttt SCEEE S
NOMINATION FORM

Please forward to the School Office with your fees by FRIDAY 28™ APRIL to assist
with organisational details.

(Student’s Name) (Year Level) (LA)
would like to participate in tennis lessons before school with John Fairchild’s Tennis
Edge over a seven week period commencing Wednesday 3rd MAY.

I have enclosed $80 .00 to cover costs.

Parents signature

Phone No. Mobile No




Dear Squad Member

I would like to advise any interested children that in addition to our before school
programme the opportunity is available to further enhance their tennis skills at my tennis
classes in Duncraig on a Saturday morning. These classes, by virtue

of having small numbers, are designed to work more intensively on improving the children’s
technique, with the end goal of being able to play on a full size court while understanding the
rules, tactics etc. involved in the game of tennis. The next classes at Duncraig will begin on
Saturday 29" APRIL. For more information please contact me

on the number below.

Regards
John Fairchild

0412124338.



